
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Bank Infant School Newsletter 
  

Diary Dates : 

September: 

26th Yr1 Trip 

30th Coffee Pm  
         (EYFS) 
October: 

11th Parents Eve 

12th Parents Eve 

13th Parents Eve 

14th Halloween Disco 

21st INSET  

 

 

 

From the Headteacher:               23rd September 2016 

What a lovely week this has been! The weather has been fairly 
lovely, and it has really begun to feel like Autumn. 
 
The class teachers have chosen names for their classes, which 
should make it easier to identify which class children belong to. All 
the names are those of woodland creatures, so please ask your 
children which class they are in!  
I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents of a few 
things to keep in mind: if you are dropping your child off at school 
late (because of a doctor’s appointment for example) then please 
make sure you bring them to the office and sign them in. It is 
important that we know exactly who is the school and when! 
Also, please remember that the school is a nut-free building. If 
your child has a packed lunch, please make sure that you do not 
include nuts or nut-spreads of any kind. Thank you! 
Our pedestrian gate has been fairly sticky lately, but it has been 
checked over, and I am assured that it is open at the correct times, 
but may need a firm shove to get it open. You are very welcome to 
come onto the school grounds before pick up, but please do not 
go onto the playground before 3pm as our children will still be 
outside, and we need to make sure they are safe. 
I hope you have a lovely weekend!    

Michelle Masters  

Remember: 

 EV2 form  

 Yr 1 Trip form 

 

From the PTA: 
 
The PTA are holding an online auction, with some lovely prizes up 

for grabs. The items and amounts that you bid on remain 

confidential. So, if you are interested in bidding for some fabulous 

vouchers, please visit www.pta-events.co.uk/willow-bank before 

the closing date of 29th September 2016 to enter your bid! Good 

luck! 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/willow-bank


 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

Happy Birthday to these children! 

Congratulations to these children for earning the Headteacher’s award! 


